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RE: Preliminary Staff Assessment for the Chula Vista Energy Upgrade Project (07-AFC-4) 

Dear Mr. Meyer: 

Envirorunental Health Coalition (EHC) hereby submits the following comments 
on the Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA) for the Chula Vista Energy Upgrade Project 
(CVEUP) (07-AFC-4) into the official administrative ~ecord. 

After a full review of the PSA, EHC has concluded that the assessment is either 
incomplete or incorrect in many of the issue areas. Tbese issue sections must be revised 
in the FSA so as to provide a full and fair analysis of the CVEUP. 

This letter has been drafted following discussions wit11stakeholders on their 
concerns regarding the project and should be considered as reflective of many of the 
community's concerns of both the project and the woeful inadequacy of the PSA. 

In addition to this letter, Shute Mihally and Weinberger have submitted a letter on 
EHC's behalf further commenting on the Land Use and Air Quality sections. 
Furthermore, a meinorandurn from engineering expert Bill Powers, P.E. commenting in 
detail on the Alternatives section has been included as an appendix to this EHC comment 
letter. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this document, 

Leo Miras, 
Energy Policy Advocate 
Environmental Health Coalition 

Attached: continued comnlents 










































































































































































































